
Report of the Spreydon/Heathcote Community Board to the Council meeting of 29 July 2004 

15. SOMERSET CRESCENT, AT BROUGHAM STREET, MINOR KERB AND CHANNEL 
RECONSTRUCTION 

 
 The Board’s approval was sought for some minor kerb and channel reconstruction work that will be 

required if the stopping of Somerset Crescent at Brougham Street is finally approved by the Council 
following the conclusion of the formal stopping procedure (clause 1 of the Board’s report refers). 

 
 The Board resolved that, subject to the Council’s final approval being granted for Somerset Crescent 

to be stopped at Brougham Street: 
 
 1. Approval be granted for the associated minor kerb and channel reconstruction work to proceed 

to final design, tender and construction. 
 
 2. That the stopping of vehicles be prohibited at any time within the cul-de-sac head of Somerset 

Crescent commencing at a point 7.5 metres west of the property boundaries of numbers 60 and 
62 Somerset Crescent, along both sides. 

 
 Note:  Sue Wells retired from this item and took no part in the discussion or voting thereon. 


